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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “20TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE SIGNING OF THE PEACE AGREEMENTS IN EL SALVADOR” AS AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD 
ON JANUARY 25, 2012
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note 014/2012 


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and wishes to refer to the regular meeting that the Permanent Council is to hold on the January 25.


In that regard, the permanent mission requests the inclusion of the topic “Twentieth Anniversary of the Signing of the Peace Agreements in El Salvador.”
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The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its most distinguished consideration.

Washington D.C., January 20, 2012 

The Honorable

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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